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I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed housing development to Brooklands Farm. First and 
foremost, Brooklands Farm is a precious green field site, in a rural area, it offers good quality agricultural land and 
sanctuary for wildlife.  
 
1. The scale of the development in this area is unsustainable, lacking in an infrasctucture.  
2. Brooklands Farm offers green fields currently act as natural drainage during heavy rainfall reducing the likelihood 
of significant flooding. 
3. Brooklands Farms is situated in an area that already faces challenges with flooding and sewage, Southern Water is 
already unable to cope with the present pressure, the additionally proposal will further add to the pollution levels in 
our seas and rivers. 
 
Thank you for considering the above and taking the appropriate action. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Eileen Bill 
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